SHADE TREE COMMISSION MEETING MINUTES
BOROUGH OF MATAWAN
November 18, 2021

MEMBERS PRESENT: Guy Buckel
Larry Magee
Matthew Schoffel
Ray Stuetz
Councilman Brian Livesey

Absent: Amy Kaban

The meeting on November 18, 2021 started at 5:30 P.M. Matthew Schoffel
approved the minutes of October 14, 2021 and Ray Stuetz second.

Shade Tree reviewed and discussed permils and residence requests.

Matthew Schoffel is going to follow up with Gary Lovallo regarding ordinances
and procedures for the Shade Tree Commission.

Larry Magee molion to adjourn the meeting at 6:00 P.M. and Guy Buckel
second. The next meeting will be Fanuary 13, 2022 in the conference room at
MMCC, 201 Broad Street at 5:30 P.M.

Respectfully submitted,
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Secretary



